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Mr. Hunt is a Trustee of the Roy A. Hunt Foundation and a Director of the Elmhurst Group 
in Pittsburgh. He has served on the Board of Trustees of Carnegie Mellon University since 
1996 and is a member of the Property & Facilities Committee, the Finance Committee, and 
the University’s Campus Design & Facilities Development Design Review Committee. He has 
co-chaired Advisory Board meetings for the University Libraries, the Athletics Department 
and the School of Architecture. He is also a founding Director of the Tartan Athletics Club. 
 
Mr. Hunt serves on the Board of the Carnegie Museum of Natural History and is Chairman 
of the Board of Directors of the Shadyside Hospital Foundation. He is a Trustee Emeritus of 
the Historical Society of Western Pennsylvania and its Heinz History Center. He is Chairman 
of the Allegheny Cemetery Board of Directors and Vice-Chairman of the Homewood 
Cemetery Board of Directors and is a member of the Advisory Board of the Center for Latin 
American Studies at the University of Pittsburgh. 
 
Previously, Mr. Hunt served on the Boards of Trustees of the Pittsburgh Ballet Theatre, the 
Pittsburgh Dance Council, Shadyside Hospital, the Children’s Center of Pittsburgh, St. 
Edmund’s Academy, the World Affairs Council of Pittsburgh, The Experiment in 
International Living (now called World Learning) and was a member of the National Council 
of the National Parks Conservation Association. He was a member of the Board of Directors 
of the former Pittsburgh Testing Laboratory and an Owner of Dahlia Development 
Company. 
 
Mr. Hunt attended St. Edmund’s Academy in Pittsburgh, the Choate School in Connecticut, 
Le Rosey in Switzerland, and the University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill where he 
played varsity soccer and served as an officer of Sigma Chi Fraternity.  Upon graduation, he 
received a bachelor’s degree and an Officer’s Commission in the U. S. Navy where he 
served as the Combat Information Officer aboard a destroyer. He subsequently received 
his master’s degree in international administration at the School for International Training 
in Vermont and worked in Argentina and Washington, D.C., prior to returning to his 
hometown of Pittsburgh. He and his wife, Mary Caroline, have four married children and 12 
(going on 14) grandchildren. 


